
 

 

 

 

 

 

7
th

 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances this week, we are postponing 

5/6R’s class assembly, which was due to take place on Monday 18
th

 

June.  Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

The new date for our class assembly is Monday 25
th

 June at 2.45 

pm. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Redman 

 

 

 


